FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch
445 12th Street, S W., Room 7A-321 -
Washington, D.C. 20554

October 17, 2000

Attn: Lon C. Levin
Motient Services, Inc.
10802 Parkridge Blvd.
Reston, VA 20191-5416

Dear Lon C. Levin,

This letter is in response to the above referenced application and the request to withhold
all technical details other than frequency, location and power from public inspection.

Based on our evaluation of the material submitted in the application, this office considers the
request for confidentiality to be justified and within the provisions of Section 0.459 of the FCC
Rules.
Accordingly, all technical details other than frequency, location and power will be withheld from
public inspection in accordance with the provisions of Section 0.459 for a period to coincide with
the expiration of the station authorization, which will be April 4, 2001.

« The period may be extended upon presentation of adequate justification with the renewal of the
station authorization.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number : 996

Sincerel

Roébert M/ Bromery
Chief, Blectromagnetic Compatibility Division
Office of Engineering and Technology



